New Member

We welcome Sifu Derek Cheung, a
practitioner of Chow style Kung Fu,
and Sifu Stanley Lau, a Yang style Tai
Chi practitioner, to join our Federa-
tion.
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Annual Kung Fu Championship

Our annual Kung Fu Championship
was successfully held on October 18th.
There were just over 110 entries, with
a 30% decrease of participants com-
pared to last year.
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New Year Gathering

A buffet dinner will be held to cele-
brate the New Year on Sunday, January
11, 2015, 7:00pm at Dragon Legend,
25 Lanark Road, Markham (Wood-
bine Ave/Highway 7). Members, who
are interested to join, please email to
our secretary, Andrew Cheng, at ba-
gualo8@hotmail.com on or before
January 5th, 2015. Members' family
are also welcome.
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25th Annual Kung Fu
Championship Celebration Dinner
To celebrate the 25th anniversary of
our kung fu championship, a din-
ner banquet was held at the Mon-
gkok Chinese Restaurant after the
tournament, with 19 tables in total.
The whole night was filled with joy
through lion dance, kung fu perfor-
mances, singing, and lucky draw.
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Greeting from the President

I would like to take this opportunity
to wish all members and their fami-
lies a Merry Christmas and a Happy,
Healthy, & Prosperous year of 2015.

-William Kan
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